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3rd October 2024 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
RE:  Ski Trip Update 
 
Further to our letter of the 25th September, we would like to inform you that there are still places 
available on the Ski Trip to France during Easter 2025, which we are aiming to fill. 
  
With this in mind, we are currently negotiating with True North (the ski company), regarding the 
feasibility of running the trip with reduced numbers.  
 
In the meantime, payments can continue to be made via ParentPay and can be refunded in full or 
part, if required.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 
Ben Eyres 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


